
 
LEE ENERGY COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES OCTOBER 2, 2018 

 
Members present:  Lou Grondin, Mary Woodward 
 
The minutes of the Sept. 6 meeting were approved. 
 
Lou reported that the Lee BOS has voted to accept the LED Conversions bid related 
to LED upgrades of the Public Safety Complex lighting, subject to clarification of 
some final aspects that Julie Glover is looking into. 
 
Lou staffed the LEC table at the Lee Fair, where he updated Lee citizens on the status 
of recent LEC solar panel and other initiatives.  
 
The annual NH Local Energy Solutions Conference will occur on November 16 in 
Concord. Members of the Lee Energy Committee plan to attend.  While at the 
conference, the committee will listen for ideas to effective community outreach 
programs.  
 
To increase LEC membership, the committee will start working on a list of possible 
paths for achieving this goal. 
 
For possible next “to-do” projects and the specific possibility of a blower door test, 
Mary and Lou will follow up with vendors who were contacted in the past.  Lou will 
also recheck the LEC budget status 
 
 
   

 


